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We would like to wish all of our children and families a very Happy 
New Year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

St George’s R.C Primary School Newsletter 

January 2022 ~ Spring Term 

Headteacher: Mrs Dee Statham 

 

NURSERY NEWS 

We still have a few places left at our super mini 
dragons nursery! If you haven’t had a tour around 
or met our nursery staff, please DO call into school 
and we will be very happy to show you around! 

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL: Please remember 
not to leave your engine running. North Yorkshire 

Police have been fining people for doing this ~ 
and it is SO BAD for the environment too! 

New Year’s Resolutions! 

Instead of trying to DO something, the staff 
and children have been thinking about 
different attributes we might take on this year 
such as:  

 Kindness 
 Patience 
 Resilience 
 Perseverance 
 Joyfulness 
 Appreciation  
 Hopefulness 

 
If we choose kindness for example, we may 
find ourselves being kind to others AND to 
ourselves which may lead to making better 
choices for our health etc. 
If someone chooses perseverance, they might 
improve their learning at school & home by 
making that decision to keep going when 
things get difficult. 
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SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Please remember to check our website for 
information. ALL of the dates you need are on 
there for the whole term! 

Under RE newsletters, you will find all of the 
Masses and Celebrations for each term.  

Facebook, Twitter and Instagram are also brilliant 
ways to keep up to date with what’s happening in 
school. The live twitter feed is on the website so 
you don’t have to have a twitter account to keep 
up to date.  

 

MUSIC LESSONS! 

Please do see your child’s class teacher if your child 
would like to learn a musical instrument. Instruments 
include: 

Piano 
Violin  
Flute 
Clarinet 
Trumpet 
Trombone 
Saxaphone 
 
Mrs Butler is starting a recorder group this term and Mr 
Atkinson and Miss Walker are continuing with the 
Tuesday after school choir. 
The whole school choir is also continuing every Thursday 
afternoon.  
We are in the middle of planning our Summer Music 
Concert and will keep you posted! 
 
 

CASTLE NEWS!! 

The building of the Castle should be 
starting this term!!! EXCITING TIMES!!! 


